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HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

After a restful break we 

are all back, refreshed and 

ready to start the new 

year! 

At Mill Hill we have warmly 

welcomed a number of new 

children into our 

community across the 

school. It has been 

heartening to see our 

pupils make them feel at 

home and show them our 

routines. Small acts of 

kindness make such a 

difference. Our school is 

truly inclusive, I see this 

every day as I move 

around the building. Even 

our smallest children are 

keen to share and take 

care of their classmates. 

In addition, we have 

welcomed a new member of 

staff. Mrs Bowman has 

joined Mr Warden as 

teaching Assistant in Year 

4. We are very happy that 

she has joined our team. 

R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 
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SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp Aaliyah Miah – for being kind and 
friendly to our new Nursery 
children. 

Mrs Beck Iyanu Ojora – for returning to 
school with a fantastic attitude to 
learning. 

Miss Perry 
Mrs Newby 

Leo Thirling – for fantastic science 
vocabulary with great 
observations. 

Miss Daly Jesse Tait – for an amazing start 
to the term with lots of 
enthusiasm. 

Miss 
Waterworth 

Olivia Hall – for a great start to the 
new year. 

Mr Warden Walid Hotak – for making a 
fantastic start to life at Mill Hill. 

Mrs Robson Caiden Vardy – for great class 
participation and resilience in in 
maths. 

Mr Rochfort Oliver Greaves – for getting on 
with everything without a fuss. 

 

 Our Reading Stars this week are: 

 

Rec  Aila Hayworth Yr 1    Millie Lawton 

Yr 2  Zander Frost Yr 3   Harry Hoyle 

Yr 4  Suleman Chatinkaya  Yr 5   Gabriel Stanciu 

Yr 6   Cara Burn  

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

95% 



 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

9th January Return to school 

15th January Year 4 Swimming 

26th January Bag2school 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

Rec 99% 

Yr 1 95% 

Yr 2 95% 

Yr 3 95% 

Yr 4 96% 

Yr 5 90% 

Yr 6 96% 
 

 

 
We ask for a small parental 

contribution to help towards the 
cost of swimming. Thank you to 

those parents who pay promptly. 
It really helps us! 

  
Could we remind Year 5 parents 

that instalment 3 for Carlton 
Lodge is now overdue and 
payable online. Thank you. 

Having you had a sort 

out? Save any old 

clothes for 

Bag2school. 

 
FRIDAY 26TH 

JANUARY 

EARRINGS 
Please note that 
children should 
wear only plain 
studs for school 
which should be 

removed or 
covered for PE.  

THANK YOU 

 

We have an ongoing problem 

with headlice and some 

parents are expressing their 

frustration! 
PLEASE CHECK YOUR CHILD’S 

HAIR AND TREAT IF 

NECESSARY. THANK YOU 

 

HAPPY 

NEW YEAR 

FROM THE 

MILL HILL 

TEAM! 

***2024*** 


